
Public comments provided during the scoping meeting and received by September 2, 2022 will be 
considered in the preparation of the Draft EIS. All comments must be written to be considered. 
Comments received after the close of the public comment period will be reviewed but may not be 
addressed specifically in the Draft EIS. Comments may be submitted in writing in the following 
ways:

H   C

Air National Guard
F-15EX Eagle II & F-35A Lightning II

Operational Beddowns
Environmental Impact Analysis Process

• Via the project website at www.ANGF15EX-F35A-EIS.com
• In-person at one of the public meetings
• Via email to NGB.A4.A4A.NEPA.COMMENTS.Org@us.af.mil 
• By U.S. mail to: 

EIS Project Manager
National Guard Bureau
NGB/A4AM 
Shepperd Hall, 3501 Fetchet Ave. 
Joint Base Andrews MD 20762-5157


